
TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES

FEBRUARY 25, 2015

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Paula B. Keefe, Richard B. Gorden, and Mark J.
Mazur. Ellen W. Abelson participated remotely.

1. The Board was reminded that the Board of Selectmen will consider adding a warrant
article to the next Town meeting, concerning the reimbursement of taxes prior to Fiscal
Year 2011 for parcel 101-68. The Board of Selectmen will consider it at their March 3,
2015 meeting.

2. The minutes to our 1/30/15 meeting were approved.

3. The Board read a letter from the owners of Parcel 70-200 concerning their late filing of
an abatement application. The Board noted that they do not have the authority to extend
the deadline for the filing of an abatement application.

4. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2015 applications for exemption for
the owners of the following parcels:

Parcel 102-136 Clause 41C Granted
Parcel 111-7 Clause 41C Granted
Parcel 80-20 Clause 41C Granted

10:45 A.M. Board member Ellen Abelson joined the meeting remotely by telephone.

5. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2015 applications for abatement for
the owners of the following parcels:

Parcel 53-43-1 Denied
Parcel 53-62 Denied
Parcel 74-86 Denied
Parcel 97-1 Denied
Parcel 126-28-3 Denied
Parcel 80-71 Granted
Parcel 91-67 Granted
Parcel 69-49 Denied
Parcel 125-68 Denied
Parcel 81-47 Granted

Ellen Abelson agreed with each decision by the Board on abatement applications.

6. The Board will hold their next Board meeting at 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday March 11,
2015.

11:40 A.M. Adjourned.




